## McKownville Improvement Association

## **Invites Neighbors to a Street Meeting**

Friday September 17, 2004, 6pm

## Mike Palmer's and Johanna Bremm's Backyard 44 West Parkwood Street

**Topic: The Shabbos House** 

A new Shabbos House is proposed to be constructed at 320 Fuller Road. It would consist of a 10,000 square feet building on two floors and a 5,000 square feet basement. This is unacceptable to the neighborhood and to all of McKownville-and more than likely-to all of Guilderland.

It is too large. It is not a residence but it is on a residential block. It is a university building that should be located on the University campus. It is for Jewish students at the University just like the Chapel House is for Christian students at the University and a Newman Center is for Catholic students. The University helped the Chapel House find a building site away from McKownville residences. The University can do the same for the Shabbos House.

What to do to stop this construction in our neighborhood?

The neighborhood presented a petition to the Town Zoning Board indicating their opposition. Many neighbors spoke out against the Shabbos House construction at the zoning board meeting. What to do next?????

The McKownville Improvement Association will be meeting on Thursday September 23 at the Holiday Inn. Please plan on attending. By reporting on your concerns there, more community support can be attained.

	Officers 2004-2005			
	President	Don Reeb	5 Norwood Street	489-3909
	Vice President	Bill Meehan	7 Country Road	456-4564
	Secretary	David Knight	11 Mercer Street	438-9269
	Treasurer	Paul Haldeman	5 Country Road	456-9557
	Members of the Board of Directors 2004-2005			
Sue Brown	Martha Harausz		Marty Gnacik	
6 Westlyn Place		1445 Western Avenue		15 Elmwood St.
482-2355		489-3855		438-9160
Doug Smith	Laura Whalen		Steve Berg	
5 McKown Road	12 Providence St.		7 Elmwood St.	
482-6061	482-2531		438-6795	
Alice Torda	Jim White			Joe Trapasso
2 Knowles Terrace	8 Brookwood St.		25 Parkwood St	
489-3613	459-9176		438-0870	

Association can be contacted by email------dreeb@albany.edu